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Senator Cash asked: 

 

1. If the program has been suspended by the government, why is the Commonwealth still 

incurring expenditure of $5 million each financial year over the forward estimates? 

 

2. Who will still be receiving the supplement to justify the $5 million expense each financial 

year? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Clean Energy Low Income Supplement payment has not been suspended.  It is an 

ongoing annual payment that can be claimed by individuals in low-income households that 

have not received adequate assistance through the tax system or other household assistance 

measures to help offset the impact of the carbon price on their cost of living expenses.  It is 

estimated that around 16,500 people will qualify for the $300 payment each year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


